
 
 
                                                                                              Final (April 26, 2019) 
 
 

                 SAFETY BRIEFS 

         Road Race Event Date: May 5, 2019 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to the WWCGP!​ Our safety team has worked hard to provide a safe but challenging race 
course. Many police, fire department members, and volunteers are on hand to provide safety. 
 
  

Remember the most important person in keeping you safe is YOU. 
 
  

The yellow line rule is in effect. Many of the narrow country roads have no centerline. You must stay on 
your side of the road. 
 
  

● Curves and hills often limit sight distance. Stay alert for hazards. 
 

● Mile 24 is the right-hand turn leading to the major two-mile climb. If you do not feel ready for the 
climb you may drop out by turning left onto Rock City Road. This is the cut off point. If you do 
not arrive here before 10 AM you will be instructed to pull out. 

 
● Mile 26 is the summit. This is followed by a long descent. At mile 28.5 there is a sharp 

right-hand turn. Marshalls will be there providing warning. DO NOT attempt this turn at high 
speed. 

 
● Mile 29.2 a short section of road is narrow and unpaved. Use caution. 

 
● Mile 30.7 is the split point: Cat 1, 2, 3 turn right - Cat 3, 4 turn left. 

 
● Mile 58 is the beginning of the Yerry Hill Road. This has a steep descent. Moderate your speed 

as necessary. 
 

● Finish. Right-hand turn to the final stretch is a sharp right. DO NOT attempt this turn at high 
speed. 

  
 
We hope you enjoy your race. STAY SAFE! 
  
Your WWCGP Safety Team 
 
 

Race Headquarters: 845-679-2422 
 

The Women's Woodstock Cycling Grand Prix is a community-oriented bicycle project committed to providing opportunities for the 
advancement of women’s athleticism and leadership through competitive cycling.  

SHARE THE ROAD 

WomensWoodstockCycling.com ​ ​facebook.com/WWCGP 
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